
WESTINGHOUSE RADIO STATIONS INC  PHILADELPHIA
March 29, 1945.

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

According to our program log for March 25, 1945,

your reception of our programs is correct. We wish to thank

you for your kind comments on the reception of KYW and hope

we may continue to be your favorite station.

Yours very truly,

I. N. Eney
Chief Engineer KYW
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